



On February of this year, while on a 
deserted street of Rome one of our 
veteran members Mrs K while looking 
through her issued oculus monocle was 
lucky enough to spy a 36-J class 
goblin and what looked like a baby 
dragon.  The last reported dragon 
sighting was 1975 in Prague.  After 
trading the goblin a photo of her 
late husband from her purse Mrs K was 
able to open a dialogue with the 
cranky being.  Due to local industry 
and increase in pollutant it has been 
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numbers are 
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t i m e l o w .   
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f o r t h e i r 
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much human food is now stamped by 
husband from her purse Mrs K was able 
to open a dialogue with the cranky 
being.  Due to local industry and 
increase in pollutant it has been 
reported dragon numbers are at an all 
time low.   Even Goblin numbers are 
diminishing as they need handmade 
cake for their young and so much 
human food is now stamped by a 
machine.  It is recommended by Pixie 
Patrol Command that all members do 
their best to make their own food 
with natural ingredients and limit 
their consumption of processed food.  

One of our Welsh members, Mr F, was 
out on a fishing trip last Winter had 
unfortunate turn events where when his 
small craft was overturned in a 
squall.  His ships emergency equipment 
was not enough as he was thrown from 
his craft in to freezing ocean. This 
is when his luck turned, he was helped 
to shore by none other than a mermaid.  
The lady helped him up onto a small 
island allowing him to catch his 
breath thus saving his life.  Upon 
regaining conciseness, he was able to 
spend a short time speaking with him. 
She was not having a good day either 
as she was morning the loss of her 
sister who had an accident with a 
plastic bag.  Mermaids and other sea 
creatures it was pointed out have been 
trying to stay out of humans way but 
it is getting more difficult as even 
the seas are getting filled with human 
waste.  


It is recommended by Pixie Patrol 
Command that all members keep their 
use of single use plastic to a minimum 
as we don’t want to hear the loss of 
any more sea creatures.  
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Pixie Patrol is a Secret 
Society created in 1890.  


We believe in research and 
conducting field work into 
lives of beings that now 
days prefer not to be 
seen.  We work hard and 
tirelessly to find what 
cannot be found.


